
VOTE BY MAIL
Begins this Summer in SLC   

Expect an official ballot twice
this year in your mailbox!

To increase voter participation, City leaders have approved a 
major change for this year’s Municipal Election voting process. 
For the Primary and General Elections in 2015, all registered 

voters in Salt Lake City will receive a ballot in the mail.  

• Ballots will be mailed 28 days before the August 11 Primary 
 Election and again 28 days before the November 3 General 
 Election.

• If you have moved, contact the Salt Lake County Election 
 Division by email at got-vote@slco.org or (385) 468-7400
 to update your address to ensure you receive a ballot. 

• Ballot drop box locations will be available at the Salt Lake 
 City and County Building and the Salt Lake County 
 Government Center.

• Voters who need accommodations for disabilities, misplaced, 
 or did not receive a ballot; may cast a ballot at any of the four 
 Vote Centers from 7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. on Primary & General 
 Election Day. 

For more information visit www.slcgov.com/elections
or call (801) 535-7671. 
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